
.e P.O. Box 850 e Benton, Kentucky 42025 
Telephone (270) 527-3208 * Fax (270) 527-3039 0 1-800-491-3209 (area code 270 only) 

June 18,2010 

Jeff DeRouen 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

Dear Mr. Derokien: 

Please take notice that the North Marshall Water District intends to file on or after 
The July 26, 2010, an application requesting to increase its water service rates. 

application will be supported by the historic test year ending December 31, 2009. 


